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                 We have started our forum in the year 2009 with the motto “where maths 

means more. . .”. Our purpose is to help the students to improve their knowledge in the 

field of Mathematics. 

                 Ms .Rakshitha is the staff co-ordinator of  ‘Mathematics Forum’. Currently 

there are 14 students in our forum including secretary as Subeesh .K.S. of  IIB.Sc. and  

joint-secretary as  Ankitha  pai of  IIB.Sc. .In this academic year 2014-15 we have 

conducted activities like seminars,PPT,puzzle solving,quiz,math games, model  

exhibition, chess competition, guest lecture etc. to develop self-confidence,  thinking 

ability,knowledge,team work among the students. 

                  The “Model exhibition and competition” organised on   𝟐𝟒𝒕𝒉 February was a 

huge success with the help of forum students.The exhibition was started at 9a.m..The 

forum students and other students from B.Sc. classes were exhibited their models that 

are related to Maths.In this competition Kanchana of IB.Sc. won the first place and 

Rollin of IIB.Sc.won the second  place.The exhibition ended at  2p.m. and was made a 

great one by the presence of our  respected principal and students from various classes. 

                  The next activity which students enjoyed the most was  the chess competition 

conducted on  𝟏𝟎𝒕𝒉 January. 

                 The one more activity is to mention is the guest lecture on 𝟏𝟒𝒕𝒉 March by 

Mr.Deepak.K.S.,HOD Mathematics Department of P.G.Studies Alva’s College, on the 

topic “Application of Mathematics in daily life”.In this lecture he introduced the topic 

‘Cryptography’ too. 

                 Like this we have ended our forum of this academic year 2014 – 15 hoping 

that we have touched Maths. 

 

                 “Mathematics requires thinking. Infact Mathematics is thinking”. 

 



 

 



 

 


